
From:   Allen Kool   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 17, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0520-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Behnam Ghaffari
Thank you for contacting us about our experimental license application. I have modified the information
as requested. It was my intention to renew the same experimental license file number 0140-EX-ST-2009,
but just for the state of New York.
Sincerely
Allen Kool
President
Quantum5x Systems Inc.


